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Development Standards Committee to Hold Public Forum 

 

THE WOODLANDS, TEXAS (March 25, 2014) – The Development Standards Committee will host 
a public forum to present the revisions to the currently adopted Residential Development 
Standards. The public is invited to attend. 
 
This public forum will be held Tuesday, April 22, 2014 at 6 p.m. at The Woodlands Township 
Town Hall located at 2801 Technology Forest Boulevard, The Woodlands, Texas 77381. 

For more information on the Development Standards Committee and this public forum, please 
call 281-210-3973. 

For more information on The Woodlands Township government, please call 281-210-3800 or 
visit www.thewoodlandstownship-tx.gov. 
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